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FREEPOST RESIDENT CONSULTATION

Dear Neighbour, 

As you may be aware, London Square is bringing forward development proposals for the site 
which consists of the land at 370 High Road, NW10 2EA and 54-68 Dudden Hill Lane, NW10 1DG. 

The new development is proposed to be a residential-led, mixed-use scheme with various ground 
floor uses - including light industrial space, a café and a new food store. The proposals will also 
deliver significant new areas of public realm and a public pedestrian route through the site. 

We welcome your views

We welcome your views and, as part of our ongoing commitment to engage with the local 
community, we would like to invite you to attend one of our public exhibition sessions.

These sessions will take place at:
 
Brent Mencap,
379-381 High Rd,
London,
NW10 2JR on:

Tuesday 17th January from 4pm to 8pm  
&
Thursday 19th January from 4pm to 8pm 

If you are unable to attend either of the above listed events, you will be able to view the full plans 
on our dedicated Community Hub website that will go live following the public exhibition:
54-68duddenhilllane.co.uk

If you cannot visit the website and require information, you can write to us at FREEPOST 
RESIDENT CONSULTATION (no stamp or other markings required) or email the team on:
feedback@54-68duddenhilllane.co.uk

We will continue to work with residents throughout the consultation process to listen carefully to, 
and consider your, views on the proposals.
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